
 

Dear Year 2 

 

We hope you are all continuing to keep safe and we hope you are still staying at home as much 

as possible and having lots of fun with your family. Is your room still tidy? Are you still 

playing nicely with your brothers and sisters? 

We have really enjoyed reading your work and replying to the emails you have sent us. It has 

been great to see some of the lovely work and projects you have been busy working on.  

We miss you all lots and we can’t wait to see you all again soon. 

Remember to keep reading. We can’t wait to hear about all the different books you have 

read. In the evenings we’ve been reading lots of stories too! 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Mrs Holmes, Mrs Kelly, Miss Dale and Miss Callow 

 


